
Appendix D 
 
Email – applicant response to residents 
 
We currently host two events each year at Nowton Park (German food and drink 
festivals) and have been doing so since our first event in 2018. 
The premises licence application has been submitted because these events have 
been enjoyed by the BSE community and have grown in attendance, therefore the 
TEN is no longer suitable. On top of that, our summer music event that we have 
been hosting in Cambridgeshire for the past seven years will also attract more 
attendees than a TEN will permit.  
We plan to utilise the premises licence for these three events each year.  
 
Although we currently have no plans to do so, the reason that we have included 
additional days/hours on the application is to offer flexibility should we wish to host 
another event which may perhaps take place during the week, such as a country fair, 
fun run or exhibition of sorts, that could potentially include a bar or music. This 
flexibility is also the reason for the whole park being including as the premises. 
 
Every event that we plan to host is subject to a successful application being made 
and then approved by WSC, therefore the likelihood of permission being granted to 
host an event every day or week is nil. 
We also produce an event management plan and attend a safety advisory group 
workshop for every event that we host at Nowton Park to ensure that the event will 
be run safely and that licensing objectives are met. 
 
We hope that this eases any concern that the residents may have with regards to the 
premises licence application. 
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